
The International Electrotechnical Commission (IEC) is the world’s leading organization that prepares 
and publishes International Standards for all electrical, electronic and related technologies.
Every year its General Meeting brings together stakeholders to debate current issues and
decide on future directions and strategies for the IEC.

In autumn 2017 the IEC’s General Meeting will be held in Vladivostok, Russia and BSI, BEAMA, 
GAMBICA, AMDEA and IET - in partnership with the IEC - is offering three young engineers the 
opportunity to attend this event all-expenses paid, as part of a Young Professionals Programme. 

Why apply?
•  Represent the UK at an important international 

event and enhance your professional reputation

•  Get your voice heard in the international 
arena and help shape the future of global 
standardization and conformity assessment

•  Network with other upcoming expert engineers, 
technicians and managers

•  Help cultivate a long-term environment for the 
involvement of young people in international 
standardization

Professional development in standards- 
making for young engineers
Attend the 2017 IEC General Meeting all-expenses paid

As well as a chance to attend and 
participate in the 2017 IEC General 
Meeting, successful applicants will have 
the opportunity to participate in BSI’s 
standards development and standards 
education work during 2017/18.

Apply now
bsigroup.com/iec-uk 

“The IEC Young Professionals Programme is 
a brilliant way to network with others who 
are passionate about how standards are 
developed and how they would like to see 
them develop in the future.”

Alan Sellers, Senior Environmental Control Approvals 
Engineer, Dyson & IEC Future Leader Winner 2016.


